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March 22, 1955

Mr. Chari«« A. Jurgensen
Vic« President of Manufacturing
De Laval Steam Turbine Company
Trenton 2, New Jersey

Dear Mr. Jurgensen;

It is very late to acknowledge your letter of January 20 
which was much appreciated. I am doing so, however, and also 
am enclosing two items that I think will interest you.

One is something about my wife's book, "Mother and Child, " 
which has now been accepted by the United States Information Agency 
for distribution abroad. In fact, from testimony that she has received, 
it seems to have considerable therapeutic value. If you would like a 
copy, you will note it can be had from The Dorr Foundation which has 
made quite an investment in it.

The story of the White Line will interest you and I should be 
glad to know what you hear of its use in New Jersey,

I was sorry not to get down to recent meetings.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures: Brochure, comments and County Fair reprint; D. F.
Memo #3 and reprint from N. Y. Times of 1-5-55.
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